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Hello! We are the Cheon Il Guk Missionaries in Zambia! It has already been a month of our time in 

Zambia, and we would like to share some of what is happening. 

 

When we first arrived, we joined the HyoJeong Rang which is a continent-wide training program aimed 

towards raising young adults to become leaders for the future of Africa. Together with the HyoJeong 

Rang participants we heard the testimony of Kathy Rigney who was one of the first missionaries to come 

to Africa in order to inherit the spirit and heart of the first missionaries, cleaned the polluted roads of 

Lusaka to invest into the local community and express our love for Africa. We received many lectures 

from the current leaders of our movement here to better understand the current situation of the providence 

in Africa and to understand our role and responsibility as future leaders. 

 

 
 

During the JyoJeong Rang workshop, we all practiced lecturing, planning the schedule and workshops, 

offering devotion and learning more about Zambia. We wanted to set our hearts and clear goals for the 

first 40 days of witnessing in Zambia. 



 

 

 

We begun our witnessing activities here in Zambia sharing the Divine Principle to the college students 

and youth here in the city of Lusaka. Each day we gout to the streets around a local school and do our 

witnessing activities there. We have been excited to meet a lot of open minded and interested people and 

during our first week of witnessing alone we had 34 appointments with guests at our center. 

 

 
 

This past week our team in Zambia held our first workshop in the HyoJeong Rang Center in Twikatane. It 

was a 1 day workshop and they brought a total of 13 guests to receive the following content: Intro, 

Principles of Creation, Fall, Purpose of the Messiah, Last Days, and Restoration. It was a very successful 

first workshop with a lot of engagement and discussion. Currently, we are also preparing for our 

upcoming 2-day workshop. 

 

We have heard from the national leader of FFWPU in Zambia about the country of Zambia: the people, 

history, culture, situations and problems, etc. Also the hope that he has for us missionaries in being here. 

We have strong determinations here in Zambia! 

 

 


